## **Amy Johnson**

From: Angie Onyewuchi <AOnyewuchi@travelsalem.com>

**Sent:** Friday, May 08, 2020 3:43 PM

**To:** citycouncil

**Cc:** Renee Frazier; Courtney Knox Busch; Jake Bryant

**Subject:** Travel Salem Request for CDBG Funds - COVID-19 Relief Funding

**Importance:** High

Good afternoon Mayor and City Council:

Please review this video testimony for your Monday, May 11, 2020 City Council Meeting.

Following is a link to a short video produced by Travel Salem requesting Salem City Council consider allocating CARES Act CDBG funding to our organization. Our video provides details on revenue losses and outlines Travel Salem's resulting budget cuts. While we are delivering our message to you via video, I'm available anytime to provide additional information or answer questions. You can reach me on my mobile 971-901-2325.

## Video link:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zzfDTphTd-4&feature=youtu.be

Please consider this information as you discuss prioritizing how CDBG funds will be allocated.

Thank you for your thoughtful deliberation!

Stay safe and be well,





388 State St., Suite 100 Salem, Oregon 97301 tel: 503.581.4325

fax: 503.581.4540

aonyewuchi@travelsalem.com

travelsalem.com



As an EarthWISE Certified business, we ask that you please consider our environment before printing this email.